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October 1, 2019 

9:30 to 11:30 A.M. 
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AGENDA 
 

1. APPROVAL OF SEPTEMBER 3, 2019 MINUTES 

2. PRESENTATION: INITIATIVE TO SIMULATE INDIVIDUAL TRAVEL EVENTS (PART 2) 

Mr. Brian Ryder, Baltimore Metropolitan Council, will present information on BMC’s freight model 

development to augment the activity-based travel demand model. 

3. PRESENTATION: REGIONAL MTA/LOTS TRANSFER POINTS STUDY 

Ms. Regina Aris, Baltimore Metropolitan Council, will present a summary of the UPWP task titled: Regional 

MTA/LOTS Transfer Points Study. 

4. UPCOMING UPWP DISCUSSION 

 The Executive Committee has discussed the possibility of moving to a 3-year update cycle (one time 

only) for the next regional long-range transportation plan. This would move the adoption date for the 

next plan to 2022, with subsequent updates occurring every four years. 

 Continue the discussion of possible regional planning tasks with feedback from the BRTB. 

5. OTHER BUSINESS 

 
 
** CLOSED SESSION ** FOR RFP DISCUSSION 
 
Next Meeting: November 5, 2019 
 

For upcoming meetings and directions to BMC, visit www.baltometro.org 
 

Weather Alert – In the event that Baltimore County schools are closed system-wide, all meetings (a.m. and p.m.) 
of the Baltimore Regional Transportation Board and its subcommittees will be canceled for that day. If the school 
system closes during the day, any meetings scheduled for the remainder of the day or evening are canceled. 
Delays in the opening of the school system do not impact any committee or their scheduled time. 

The Baltimore Regional Transportation Board operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, or 
national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and other applicable laws. 

Appropriate services can be provided to qualified individuals with disabilities or those in need of language 
assistance who submit a request at least seven days prior to a meeting. Call 410-732-0500. 

http://www.baltometro.org/

